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12/04/2021  10:22:572021/0748/P APP Angela Mackersie 38a Willes Road is actually in Inkerman Road and is almost continuous with the terrace of houses 37-41 

Inkerman Road.These houses are lower than the houses in Willes Road as they have semi-basements. All the 

Inkerman Road houses have extensions of one or 2 floors. The rear infill extension proposed to 38a Willes 

Road will almost be the height of the Inkerman Road terrace houses and will also protrude beyond the back of 

them similar to a 3 floor extension which none of the houses around have. Even though this infill extension to 

the present roof terrace would not protrude further than the present terrace, I am concerned that it could 

reduce sunlight to our gardens, and also set a precedent allowing 3 floor extensions which would seriously 

effect light etc to other properties.
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